Clitherall Township Hearing on Petition for the Establishment of a Cartway February 4, 2013

Dallas Grewe called the meeting to order at 12:00 p.m. at the location of the proposed cartway. Present were: Dallas Grewe, Craig Bengtson, Kevin Anderson and Jan Eitzen.

The board looked at the existing road location and considered the natural contour of the land.

The board looked at the alternative location of the fence line for the road.

Motion by Bengtson to recess to the meeting to February 15, at 7:00 p.m. 2nd Anderson. MC Hearing recessed at 12:45 p.m.